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A Message From The President 
 
Thanks for the support you have given to your club officers, board members, and me. Our successes this 
year couldn’t have happened without you! Congratulations to our incoming president Lion Vic Fischer and the 
officers and directors for the 2014-2015 Lions year. I am sure they will have a good—no, great—year.  
 
Our board meeting for June was short. As usual, the minutes are available upon request.   
 
Our food booth at the St. Joseph County 4-H Fair is our single largest fund-raiser, and it is what we need to 
focus on at this time. Lion Mike Wozny needs more volunteers to fill all the shifts, both as shift chairmen and 
as workers. Please call Lion Mike (574-784-8858 or 574-514-7970) and sign up. 
 
If our Lions Club is going to continue to survive, change is inevitable. Change is hard. It is a leap into the un-
known, and people and organizations can become paralyzed with fear. However, change is a fact of life and 
we must embrace it. So it is with our club.  
 
This is my last newsletter as your President and it has been a pleasure serving for and with you.  
 
Important dates are included in the calendar in this newsletter. 
 
Our June dinner meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 24th, at the Newton Center. We have a good program 
planned. A new member will be inducted, officers for the upcoming year will be installed, and we will present 
awards to those individuals who have made a significant difference in our community. If you are planning to 
attend this meeting, but are not on the permanent dinner list, please call Lion Jean Barlow (574-291-0680) by 
Sunday, June 22nd to make a reservation. If you are planning to bring a guest, please call Lion Jean. If you 
are on the permanent dinner list, but will be unable to attend this meeting, please call Lion Jean. It is im-
portant that we have an accurate count for the caterer, so that there is enough food for everyone, but we 
don’t have to pay for more meals than are needed. 
 
Closing thought: You cannot build a reputation on what you are going to do. This Lions Club has an excellent 
reputation because of what we actually do.  
 
Yours in Lionism 
Lion President Max Feitz 

Nick Rynearson, a 2014 grad-
uate of LaVille High School 
and the son of Lion Jeff and 
Shirley Rynearson of Lake-
ville, is the recipient of this 
year’s Lakeville Lions Club 
$1000 scholarship. Nick will be 
attending Purdue University to 
study engineering. Congratula-
tions, Nick! 



 

 

Jun 13-14  Potato Creek & Lions Strawberry Festival North Liberty, Indiana 

Thu, Jun 19 7:00 pm Club Officers Training Urbana Community Center 

Tue, Jun 24 6:30 pm Dinner Meeting 
Installation of Officers; Awards 

Newton Center 

Jun 27 - Jul 5  Food Booth at St. Joseph County 4-H Fair SJC 4-H Fairgrounds, South Bend 

Jul 4-8  97th Lions Clubs International Convention Toronto, Ontario, Canada 

Jul 17-20  Food Booth at Dog Show SJC 4-H Fairgrounds, South Bend 

Mark Your Calendar 

Help Wanted: Volunteers are still needed to work in our food booth at both the 4-H Fair (June 27—July 
5) and the Dog Show (July 17-20). Sign-up sheets will be available at the June dinner meeting. The fund-
raising activities support our community service projects throughout the year, and we need your help to en-
sure their success.  
 
On Saturday, May 10th, we held a Port-A-Pit Chicken and Pork Chop Sale at Dave Grenert’s Garage. 
Thanks to the patronage of local residents and shoppers at the Town-Wide Garage Sale, we raised $1200 to 
support the mentoring program at LaVille Elementary School. Here are a few pictures of Lakeville Lions Club 
members at work.  


